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TO: Local District Commissioners, Medicaid Managed Care Coordinators 
 
FROM: Kathleen Shure, Director 
 Office of Managed Care 
 
SUBJECT: New Managed Care Recipient Monthly Report 
 
EFFECTIVE DATE: November 23, 2002 
 
CONTACT PERSON: Kate Cahill, Bureau of Managed Care Financing 
  Office of Managed Care 518-474-5050 
 
 
Effective 11/23/02 you will receive a monthly report via BICs of all 
recipients in your district that have current Managed Care 
Exemption/Exclusion code(s) on file (90, 91, 94, 95 and 96 on the 
Restriction/Exception Subsystem).     This report will also indicate if they 
are currently enrolled in MA MC or FHP.   The file name for the report will 
be CSPROD*MUP490-MCX##  (with ## being your county code).   The report will 
be produced each month at pulldown weekend, and will be cumulative.  It will 
be sorted in CIN number order.  If you have any questions or concerns 
regarding this report, please contact Kate Cahill at 518-473-0045. 


